
TO:  Weber School District Board Members:  President Jon Ritchie, Dean Oborn, 
Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Paul Widdison and Bruce Jardine
Superintendent Gina Butters

From: Nick Harris,  Director of Digital Teaching & Learning (and Libraries)

Date:  October 5, 2022

Subject: Revised Policy 8200 Sensitive Materials/Library Policy - Second Reading 

We present the sensitive materials policy on a second reading which will include the selection and 
reconsideration procedures as well as the definition of sensitive material as per HB 374. As a reminder, 
the revised policy will combine Policy 8210 and 8220 into one policy--8200.
Heidi Alder and Nick Harris, along with the superintendency, have met with several groups on several 
different occasions including parent groups, librarians and concerned citizens, and collected each 
group’s feedback and feelings about what to include in the policy as well as what to add/revise after 
the first reading. This second reading constitutes the best effort to write a policy that has taken all of 
this feedback into account, while still creating something that will support librarians in their important 
duty of selecting high quality instructional material that will contribute to their overall library collection 
in a positive way. We ask the Board to adopt this revised policy on this second reading.


